
            BERGEN COUNTY COACHES' ASSOCIATION 
 

BERGEN COUNTY, NEW JERSEY 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear _______________________________________________. 
 
 
Congratulations on being named Team of the Year in ______________________. 
 
 
The Bergen County Coaches' Association will be honoring the All-County athletes in 
Football, Cross Country and Soccer on Tuesday, December 10, 2024 at 6:00 P.M. at the 
Fiesta in Wood-Ridge.   
 
Family members, friends, coaches, and other staff members may attend by using the link on 
the BCCA website or here (https://bcca.hometownticketing.com/embed/all) . The cost of 
the dinner will be $60 per person.  Reservations must be made by December 4, 2024 or 
earlier.   All seats will be reserved and NO TICKETS will be sold at the door.	All	reserved	
seat	payments	must	be	accompanied	with	a	list	of	attendees’	names	or	they	will	be	
returned.	
	
The B.C.C.A. asks your help in making this affair a success.  Please help to honor these 
outstanding athletes by encouraging family and friends to attend the dinner. Inform your 
athletes as soon as possible so that parents have time to make their reservations	
 
Sincerely, 
                  
Joseph Ricciardelli 
Director of Athletics 
New Milford HS 
jricciardelli@nmpsd.org     
   

PLEASE NOTE:  
No phone, email or regular mail reservations will be accepted! 
Make all reservations by using the link or QR code.    
No walkups will be accepted. 
 

  


